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Dear Sensei and Kendo Federation Representatives, 
 
On behalf of the Pacific Northwest Kendo Federation, I would like to invite you and your dojo members to our 40th Annual 
Kendo Tournament.  
 
The tournament will be held: 
 

at: Kent Commons on: Saturday, November 1, 2014 
 525 Fourth Avenue N.  Opening ceremonies start at 9:30 a.m. 
 Kent, WA 98032  Building will open at 8:00 a.m. for setup. 

 
There is an entry fee of $20.00 (US funds) for each of your dojo's participants. We also offer a box lunch with soft drink for 
$8.00 (US funds) per person. Please make the dojo check payable to: PNKF or Pacific Northwest Kendo Federation. Please 
send only one check from your dojo. There will be no refunds once the entry has been received. 
 
Please return your list of competitors and shinpan as well as entry and lunch fees no later than October 10, 2014 to: 
  
 Noelle Grimes  
 827 N 145th Ct 
 Shoreline, WA 98133 
 Email: ngrimes@uw.edu 
 
Additionally, please be sure to send electronic copies of all the completed documents.  
 
The entry form (3 pages) is attached. Please make sure the Participants’ List is filled out fully so that we correctly place each 
participant in the proper division. Please note that all participants are limited to one individual division. Additionally, all 
individuals from outside the PNKF are required to complete and return the waiver form. (Please note there are different forms for 
adults and youth.) 
 
Attached, please also find a copy of the tournament/team composition rules and a list of divisions.   
 
For those needing lodging, the following hotels are located close to the Kent Commons: 
 

1. TownePlace Suites Seattle Southcenter, 18123 72nd Ave S, Kent  
 Phone No.:   (253) 796-6000  

2. Best Western Plus – Plaza by the Green, 24415 Russell Rd, Kent   
 Phone No.:  (253) 854-8747 

3. Comfort Inn, 22311 84th Avenue S, Kent   
 Phone No.:  (253) 872-2211 
4. Quality Inn & Suites, 25100 74th Avenue S, Kent   
 Phone No.:  (253) 520-6670 

 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. Otherwise, we look forward to seeing you at the tournament! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Noelle Grimes 
PNKF Tournament Chair 


